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Tuesday 16th April 2024
Dear Parents/Carers
Last term, we ran a parent workshop with Audrey Pantelis from Elevation Coaching and Consulting Ltd. She is a former Head of a SEND school and has specific insights into how we can successfully become an anti-racist school, from the SEND perspective.
The focus of the last workshop was to discuss the school's work on becoming an anti-racist school. It gave the parents a chance to share their ideas about what positive changes they would like to see within the school and some of the challenges they feel they face within school and within their wider community.
The workshop was a real success and we had some great feedback from the parents who attended.
This term Audrey is coming in again to run a follow up session for parents. All parents are welcome to attend, even if you attended the last session.
The workshop will run on Friday 17th May at 9:30am – 10:30am in our school library. She would love you to come along and have a chat with her!
If you would like to attend, please complete the below reply slip and hand it into reception.
Thank you
Ms Sojka and Ms Newman
Anti-Racism coordinators

Article 23:- 'A child with a disability has the right to live a full and decent life with dignity and independence, and to play an active part in the community.'
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REPLY-SLIP – Anti-Racism Parent/Carer Coffee Morning – Friday 17th May 2024
Please return to Ms Sojka / Ms Newman
Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Class: _________
I would like to attend the coffee morning.
Signed (Parent/Carer): ____________________________________
Name (please print): _____________________________________
Meadow High School


                               	Royal Lane, Hillingdon, Middlesex UB8 3QU 





Telephone: (01895) 443310   


Email: meadow@meadowhighschool.org


Website:  www.meadowhighschool.org


                                     


      Headteacher:  Mrs Jenny Rigby


Deputy Headteacher PW2/3:  Ms Claire Caddell


Deputy Headteacher PW1:  Miss Amy Willis
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8th Hillingdon Scout Group
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